Hakoda, Rilex K

From: Karen Wood <createaloha@hawaiiantel.net>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 11:22 PM
To: Hakoda, Riley K

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Stop Hokua Place

stop HOKUA PLACE!

- Too much traffic back up,by roundabout, school already adds way too much to that area, there are other areas for
development on the island,infrastructure can not handle what goes through Kapaa right now., if tsunami ,forget it. Keep
land agriculture,build in another area. Thank you Karen Wood Kapaa lived 45 years back behind transfer station. Aloha



